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AEHF-1 Launch Delay  
 

LOS ANGELES AIR FORCE BASE, El Segundo, Calif. – The Atlas V launch of the 

first Advanced Extremely High Frequency satellite from SLC-41 at the cape has been 

delayed 10 days from 30 July to 10 August.  This delay was necessary to provide 

engineers more time to perform confidence testing on a launch vehicle component 

associated with releasing the fairing support structure.  Processing on both the launch 

vehicle and satellite continues nominally to a new launch date of 10 August.   This slip 

in the AEHF-1 launch is not expected to impact other launches in the manifest. 
 
 
Media representatives can submit questions for response regarding this topic by 
sending an email to: smcpa.media@losangeles.af.mil   
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